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Message from Chairman – SEUARS 2015 
 

It is with great pleasure to send this message to the South Eastern University Arts 

Research Session (SEUARS) 2015 on “Emerging Trends in Multidisciplinary 

Research and Practice” organized by the Faculty of Arts and Culture, South Eastern 

University of Sri Lanka. 

This is fourth international conference which is a significant event, because it 

showcase the recent research findings of the university academics from many 

universities, undergraduates, postgraduates,   researcher and other scholars from 

various backgrounds.  

SEUARS 2015 will feature related presentations from the sub-themes of economy 

and regional development studies, governance and politics, history and archeology, 

environmental studies, sociology and anthropology, arts and culture, language and 

literature, science and technology, business and management studies, tourism and 

hospitality, and other fields related to social sciences and humanities. Thus, the 

engagement of many researchers in a multidisciplinary forum will provide an 

excellent platform to discuss their research findings mutually and critically.      

I extend my sincere gratitude to the Vice chancellor, Administrative and Other 

Employees of the University for Extreme Support and encouragement to organize 

this research session. I also mark my valued appreciation to the coordinator, 

secretary and other members of the organizing committee and the entire staff of the 

Faculty of Arts and Culture for their untiring efforts and commitment to make this 

event a great success.  

I also congratulate and express my best wishes to all presenters and participants of 

SEUARS 2015 who have contributed immensely to enrich the research culture of 

the Faculty and the University. I wish SEUARS 2015 all success.  

 

Mr. M. Abdul Jabbar 

Chairman/SEUARS 2015 

Dean/Faculty of Arts and Culture  

South Eastern University of Sri Lanka 

  


